
 

Dear Families,  

A few reminders this week. 

Next week is Parents’ Evening at Warthill. If you haven’t booked an appointment slot, there are slots 

available. The following week it is Sand Hutton Parents’ Evening and the same applies.  

Next Friday, the children at Sand Hutton will receive some instructions re making a plate for Easter. 

Should you wish to look at these in all their glory, we will have a parade on March 31st at 9am. This 

will not be a sharing assembly but it will give everyone chance to show off their craft skills. We hope 

to see you there. 

In addition, our Easter Services take place on the last Thursday of the term, March 30th. Warthill will 

have theirs in church at 9am and so the day will begin there as it did at Christmas. At Sand Hutton 

the service will be at 2pm and children can be taken home after the service. The following day, both 

schools close at 2pm for the Easter break. 

I must share how grateful I am to both schools’ parents’ associations for their offers to support us 

keeping the ground on both sites looking spic and span. We are all incredibly touched by offers to 

help. Thank you! 

Finally, I thought I would share a couple of moments that have made me smile this week. The first is 

a picture of a sign language session in full flow at Sand Hutton. The second is Storycraft at Warthill 

 

 

 

Hoping that you all have a lovely weekend. 

Exciting Twitter news coming next week……………… 

With every best wish,  

Beverley Pawson 

Headteacher 

Sand Hutton and Warthill Federated Schools  


